

UPLANDS JUNIOR SCHOOL

Finchfield Road West
Finchfield
Wolverhampton WV3 8BA
Headteacher: Mrs S Webster-Smith

Telephone (01902) 558870 Fax: (01902) 558873

Email: <u>uplands juniorschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk</u> Website: uplands juniorschool.org.uk

20th September 2016

Dear Parents

I would like to extend a warm invitation to our harvest assemblies which will be held in school on the following dates.

Wednesday 28th September 9.00am

LOWER SCHOOL HARVEST FESTIVAL

Led by Miss Davies (3KD), to which parents of

3KD are welcome to come and watch.

Thursday 29th September 9.00am

UPPER SCHOOL HARVEST FESTIVAL

Led by Miss Richards (5LR), to which parents of 5LR are welcome to come and watch.

This year we are donating harvest gifts to the Little Brothers of the Good Shepherd Ministry. This is a much needed facility providing food parcels and meals for the needy and elderly in Wolverhampton. We would be grateful, therefore, for any items of tinned or dried produce for this worthwhile cause.

I look forward to seeing you at our harvest celebrations.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Webster-Smith **Headteacher**







